



LEEDS
CITY COUNCIL

LEEDS LOCAL ACCESS FORUM

**Meeting to be held in the Civic Hall, Leeds on
Wednesday 9th March 2005 at 6.30pm**

MEMBERSHIP

Maurice Dyer	- (Users of local rights of way)
Stephanie Goodall	- (Users of local rights of way)
Phillip Maude	- (Users of local rights of way)
Didy Metcalf	- (Users of local rights of way)
Mike Willison	- (Users of local rights of way)
Fred Hirst	- (Owners and Occupiers)
Doreen Lawson	- (Owners and Occupiers)
Alan Hepworth	- (Owners and Occupiers)
Councillor M Coulson	- (Leeds City Council)
Councillor R Harington	- (Leeds City Council)

Agenda compiled by: John Grieve
Constitution & Corporate Governance
Civic Hall
LEEDS LS1 1UR
Telephone: 0113 224 3836

A G E N D A

1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

To receive apologies for absence (if any)

2 MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

To consider the minutes of the previous meeting held on 9th November 2004

(Copy attached)

3 LEEDS RIGHTS OF WAY IMPROVEMENT PLAN - FEEDBACK ON THE DRAFT QUESTIONNAIRE FOLLOWING THE PILOT SURVEY

To receive feedback on the draft questionnaire for the Leeds Rights of Way Improvement Plan following the pilot survey

(Draft questionnaire attached)

4 UPDATE ON THE PREPARATION OF THE RIGHTS OF WAY IMPROVEMENT PLAN

To receive a progress report on the preparation of the Rights of Way Improvement Plan

(Verbal report)

5 AN UPDATE ON THE LATEST NEWS ABOUT THE RIGHTS OF ACCESS UNDER THE COUNTRYSIDE AND RIGHTS OF WAY ACT 2000

To receive information from DEFRA providing an update on the right of access under the Countryside and Rights of Way Act 2000

(Copy attached)

6 DRAFT STATEMENT FOR THE WEST YORKSHIRE LOCAL TRANSPORT PLAN

To receive a progress report on the draft statement for the West Yorkshire Local Transport Plan

(Verbal report)

7 ANNUAL REPORT – BUDGET INFORMATION

(Verbal report)

8 ITEMS FOR THE NEXT MEETING

To identify issues to be considered at the next meeting

9 DATE OF NEXT MEETING

To consider a date and time for the next meeting of the Forum

